From: christine 8rocy |

Sent: 08 February 2021 12:13
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2020/5779/P 1 Steeles Road NW3 4SE

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so exira vigilance is required.

| am the resident of

This application gave insufficient notice | have not been informed by letter of this application This
application is mystifying in the need for it.

| have unsuccessfully attempted to contact the named officer.

| have left messages to request discussion of this worrying application.

Upon first perusal it would appear that my family home will be very much affected. To the
detriment it will affect every aspect of our life health and well being.

| intend submitting a longer more concise opposing document when | have consulted with your
named officer and others in Camden concerned with Housing .

But | need to register firmly that myself and my household are absolutely against planning
permission for this ad hoc dwelling.

1 Steeles Road is a semi detached Edwardian dwelling 3 storeys plus basement area and a loft
conversion.

Historically it is to be linked with 1 Fellows Road Seaford Lodge . Which was the first dwelling on
the estate of Sir Richard Steele. 1 and 2 Steeles Road were built virtually alongside Seaford
Lodgewhich is why the garden space is so much smaller than the others in Steeles Road.

It is of value and this extension is questionable on Conservation terms.

| would value a reply and a discussion on both the idea and need for this appendage and how this
will affect my home health and well being Christine Brody




